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Thursday 22nd June 2023 

Dear Famillies, 

On Monday 10th July 2023, years 3 and 4 are invited to watch our federation musical concert called ‘The Big 

One’, at Jessop Primary School. The performers range from band and choir members from Bonneville, 

Jessop and Stockwell primary school.                                                                                                                                        

The final concert will be performed to parents and the local community. 

This letter is requesting permission for your child to attend the trip. 

We hope attendance at the concert will inspire our Lower Key Stage 2 children to learn a musical 

instrument, and being involved in the band or choir, with the opportunity to perform in ‘The Big One’ 

concert next year.  

This involves the children travelling by public transport and walking to Jessop, returning back to their school 

in time for dismissal.          

Children will have lunch at school as usual. 
 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip.    

                                                                                                                                             
We are really excited to be putting this show together, and appreciate your support in making this an 

ongoing annual event, where our children have opportunities to showcase their skills. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Executive Headteacher 

 


